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July Bill Message:
Effective, September 19th, 2015, Sprint will no longer provide
wireline consumer long distance service. We are asking you
to choose another long distance provider by contacting your 
local telephone company. Sprint cannot select a provider
for you.  Thank you for being a loyal customer. 

For more information visit www.sprint.com/landlineFAQs.
If you have questions concerning this notice, email us at 
 business.customer.care@sprint.com or call 844-492-4334.  

August Bill Message:
URGENT NOTICE
Effective, September 19, 2015, Sprint will no longer provide
wireline consumer long distance service. Service will be
interrupted. Please contact your local phone company 
to select another long distance provider immediately. 

For more information visit www.sprint.com/landlineFAQs.  
If you have questions concerning this notice,  email us at 
business.customer.care@sprint.com or call 844-492-4334.  


